
We’re back baby!
Welcome to our first 2022 
Strawberry Fair Newsletter!

A huge Thank You to the following committee 
members who have already signed on to run 
the 2022 Strawberry Fair.

	 Auction & Sponsorship - Pip Gent
	 Cake Stall - Kirsty Tweddle
	 Catering - Stacey Lincoln
	 Communication & Marketing - Cat Miller
	 Entertainment - Lyndall & Paul Watson
	 Jam Making - Katie Buckley 
	 Plants - Kat Stamelos 
	 Relish - Naomi Bourke
	 Rosters - Danielle Wilks
	 Site Coordinaton & Car Park - Shaun Altman
	 Stalls Holders - Jen Absolom
	 Show Bags & Lucky Bags - Emma McPhail
	 Show Rides - Danielle Wilks 
	 Signage - Amber Todd
	 Tubs - Rina Morgan & Kellie Burbridge
 
NEXT MEETING - Tuesday 14 March 6.30pm
In the Staff room, everyone welcome!!! 

The Strawberry Fair is a fabulous event, which 
provides a brilliant opportunity for the school 
community to come together for a day of fun 
and fund-raising to make Wallington Primary 
School even better!!

Our last event was 1st March 2020, and was a 
roaring success. Over 5000 people attended, 
and the school grounds were filled with 
strawberries and smiles all round. The school 
community raised approximately $20,000 
which was used to purchase new technology 
and was put towards the new playground. Not 
a bad effort for our little country school!
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Save the Date!

2022 Countdown
2 months to go!

  Sunday 29th May 2022
Time to start telling all your family and friends 
to be free for Sunday the 29th of May 2022! 
Book your child minders in early so you can 
help us welcome the thousands of visitors to 
our wonderful Wallington Primary School!



We need you!
This year we’ve created a new 
role of Sustainability officer, 
we want to make the fair as 
sustainable as possible and 
need someone to bring that 
together.

Volunteer Roster
A huge thank you to Danielle Wilks for again 
setting up our online roster sign up, it will be 
available soon so have a think about how you 
will help, check back to the Strawberry Fair 
Families Guide for info on some of positions 
available. 

Oh Sugar, Sugar.
What’s sweet and delicious and needs lots of 
sugar? Our wonderful jam and relish stall.

Donations are now being accepted for bags of 
sugar so our jam makers can get to work.

Please consider buying extra on your next shop 
and dropping it in to the box in the school foyer 
near the office. 

Tomato, Tomahto
Are your tomato plants 
full of more juicy 
tomatoes than you can 
eat?

Please consider 
donating them to our 
relish stall, box also in 
the school foyer. 

Working Bee - 
Sun 22nd May
The weekend before the 
fair is a chance to give our 
beautiful school a tidy up 
so its looking its best for 
fair day!
Please bring along rakes, 
mowers, whipper snipers, 
brooms, gloves, safety glasses and ear plugs. 

Auction Time
As many of you are aware, 
there will be an auction 
at the Strawberry fair this 
year. For the success of 
the auction, we rely on the 
generosity of family, friends 

and local businesses for donations. 

If you or someone you know owns a business 
that is able to provide a donation (generally 
in the form of a voucher or service), please 
contact Pip Gent via email pipgent05@gmail.
com Your support is greatly appreciated. 

Let’s get social!
To show the businesses that support the 
Strawberry Fair, the strength of our online 
reach, and to keep up to date with all things 
Strawberry Fair follow the Strawberry Fair on 
social media so you can like, love, comment 
and share. Each time you do it helps promote 
our fair and build excitement.
#wallingtonstrawberryfair

       www.facebook.com/wallingtonstrawberryfair

       www.instagram.com/wallingtonstrawberryfair

       www.twitter.com/strawberryfair1

Please read and recycle 
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